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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Raymore City Council will hold a public hearing in the City Council Chambers of 
City Hall, 100 Municipal Circle, Raymore, Missouri, on Monday, July 8, 2019 at 7:00 
p.m. on the following items: 
 

1. An application filed by HyVee Inc., requesting a Conditional         
Use Permit to allow the operation of a fueling station on the            
property generally located at the southwest corner of 58         
Highway and Fox Ridge Drive. 

 
2. The proposed 31st amendment to the Unified Development        

Code, which includes proposed language relative to the        
regulation of medical marijuana facilities within the City of         
Raymore. 

 
 

 
The public is encouraged to attend the meeting.  The full legal description and a map 
illustrating the location of the proposed conditional use permit, and the proposed UDC 
amendment, are available for public inspection in the office of the Development 
Services Department.  For additional information please contact the department at 
816-892-3030. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


